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Bunya Residents Association and Bunya Neighbourhood Watch 

Minutes of Residents Meeting 31 July 2024 

  Action 
Meeting opened 7.33pm  
Venue SES House, cnr Bunya Road and Jinker Track, Bunya  
Attendances Per attendance sheet  
Apologies Cath J, Jodi C, Ric C, Tim Mander  
Approval minutes - 
previous meeting 

Caroline seconder Brad M  

Treasurer’s Report  $10,145.79  BRA, $1170.03 NHW  
Acceptance of 
Treasurer’s Report  

Marion A , seconded Brad M   

Business from 
Previous Meeting 

The electronic notice board repair still an ongoing issue. 
Still no update on refurbishment of the community noticeboard on 
Bunya Rd near Blue Hills Drive. 

 

Correspondence In  Nil  
Correspondence 
Out 

Letters to new residents and invitation to Residents Reconnect 
Morning Tea for BRA 30 Anniversary 

Carolyn 

Speaker - Mitch 
from Pine Rivers 
Catchment 
Association re 
Wongam Koala 
Gully Project 

There has been weeding done in the designated area. 
2000 trees have been planted near Powerful Owl Court. 
PRCA is looking for volunteers 5 to 10 people to help with weeding 
and watering when their contractor finishes in approx. 6 months. 
The site will be self-sufficient in 2-3 years. This site will provide food 
and shelter for koalas and other native animals and birds. 
29th August – Morning tea at Kumbarcho for those interested in the 
project.  
A community planting of 50 trees will be in September, date to be 
advised.  

 

General Business Council has notified Pinecone Court residents that the road will be 
re-surfaced. Most of Bergin Creek Road has been re-surfaced, but 
not the part after the intersection with Carson Drive. Debra advised 
the resident to contact Council about re-surfacing the rest of Bergin 
Creek Rd. Council wants to hear from residents in the first instance 
not BRA. If no satisfaction, then BRA can follow-up. 
 
New Council app (Snap Send Solve) very handy to report 
maintenance issues. To be sent out again on Facebook. 
 
It has been proposed that we use remote meetings to 
accommodate people who wish to participate in the meeting but 
cannot get to the physical meeting. A local resident who is an IT 
specialist and Debra have successfully tested Google Meet for this 
purpose.  
The meeting agreed that a survey be done of both financial 
members, and those who are on our email list but are not members, 
to assess if there is enough interest to proceed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Debra 
to ask 
Cath 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Debra 

NHW report No report  
Yallambi  1 house now up for sale and 4-5 other houses under construction  
Bushcare report More weeding and some planting 

Next Bushcare 14th September  2024 
 

Next meeting  2/10/2024 – this will be the AGM  
Meeting closed 8.30pm  

 


